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TASC April Meeting  
Our April 11th meeting will be 
sponsored by Kathi Scott  
representing Goway Travel.  
Goway offers escorted, self 
drive, hosted, FIT and more to 
all 7 continents.  Please join 
us for what promises to be a 
very informative presentation. 
 
WWW.LI-TASC.COM 
This is our website. Visit us !!! 
Also visit our TASC facebook 
page and “like us”.  Only 
TASC members will be able to 
post on the facebook page. 
 
Members - If you have trav-
eled recently and would like to 
provide a mini trip report to 
your fellow agents at the next 
meeting, please see Fran 
Raupp prior to the meeting so 
she can give you a chance to 
speak about your experience. 
 
If you have any news that 
you would like posted in this 
newsletter please send an 
email with information to: 

tasc1618@optonline.net 

RSVP’S for the general   
meeting shall be made to 
Honey Pressgrove’s office   
631-363-9522 or email to   
empress965@aol.com  
They must be received no 
later than the MONDAY be-
fore the meeting.  If you are 
unable to attend the meeting 
after you have already re-
sponded, PLEASE call to  
cancel.  
 
Suppliers! Save the Date! 
This year’s annual TASC 
Trade Show will be held on 
October 25th at the Clarion 
Hotel on Vets Hwy.  Please 
contact Trade show chairper-
son Jeaneane De Cicco at 
Jeaneane.decicco@gmail.com  
for information or to reserve 
your table. 
 

MEMBERS CORNER 
 
2018 TASC Schedule: 
May 9-Travel Impressions 
& AM Resorts with Luann 
Shnayer and Andrea Kubon 
 
June 13-Globus/Cosmos-
Barbara Canizio 
 
July 11 - Aruba Tourist 
Board with Natasha Lee-
Soy, Cocktail Party & Instal-
lation of new Executive 
Board 
  

Upcoming Industry 
Events 
May 2 - LITAA Trade Show 
& Dinner, Location: Wood-
bury Country Club, 5:30pm-
9:00pm, must RSVP   
 
June 5 - Sandals CSS 
Workshop-Suffolk County 
Location: TBA 
 
October 25 - TASC Trade 
Show—Clarion Hotel, Vets 
Hwy, Ronkonkoma 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Dear Members, 
 
Happy Spring to all!! I hope everyone en-
joyed their Holidays.  Let’s hope that we have 
seen the last of the snow.  How true is the 
saying; April showers bring May flowers.  If 
you look in your garden you may see some 
flowers trying to poke their heads through.  
 
Last month’s meeting was amazing, great 
presentations from Megan Allan and Cyndi 
Miller-Aird.  We were also treated to an 
amazing performance by several Irish step 
dancers from the Mulvihill-Lynch Irish Dance 
Company. 

 
This month’s supplier will be Kathi Scott from 
Goway. I am looking forward to learn all the 
exciting things she has to tell us. 
See you on April 11! 

Fran Raupp 

 


